
 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Public Safety Information Sharing Technology Community Project in 

fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Township of Chatham in the County of Morris, New 

Jersey, located at 58 Meyersville Road, Chatham, NJ 07928.  

This funding would be used to leverage existing Chatham Township public safety technologies and 

improve information flow on a new, physical fiber optic network more than 11.28 miles in length. The 

aboveground fiber connection integrates public safety equipment in parks, streets and public spaces to 

technology in police headquarters for sharing with surrounding communities throughout Morris County 

and the State of New Jersey. The speed and capacity of the new network provides real time public safety 

data from current situational awareness cameras, license plate readers and other sensors to aid in 

investigating, responding to and preventing crime in the region. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Mikie Sherrill 

Member of Congress 
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